
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 11:17 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: Re: Rain and upcoming soil gas sampling at California Linen

Thank you!  I will let you know once we have it re-scheduled, which should be for the first time we have 5 days after less 
than 1/2 inch rain. 
  
Paul 
  
In a message dated 3/13/2012 09:14:25 Pacific Standard Time, Mark.Detterman@acgov.org writes: 

Paul, 

Since the proposed well locations are near the edge of the building, it does seem that we should be concerned 
about the soil moisture.  If it was further in, it would probably be better, or at least there’d be some time before 
the moisture front came through.  To avoid second guessing the data, you should probably hold off. 

 

Mark Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502 

Direct: 510.567.6876 

Fax:    510.337.9335 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 

 

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

 

 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 7:09 PM 
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To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Rain and upcoming soil gas sampling at California Linen 

 

Hi Mark, 

 
We are currently scheduled to collect soil gas samples at California Linen this coming Thursday.  All of the 
samples are indoors.  Do you have any concerns for our sampling sub-slab and 5 feet below the slab of the 
building when there has been rain in the days preceding the sampling?  Thank you! 

  

Paul  

  

Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
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